TERRA

Surveying Services Co. October 21, 2002

Via Facsimile
Original to Follow by Mail

© Mr. Karl C. Wetherholt, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Gahanna

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, Ohio 43230

Re: Ogden Alley Reconstruction — Right-of-Way Acquisitions
High Street to Shull Avenue

Dear Karl;

Thank you for the opportunity to submit the following proposal for surveying services for the
above referenced project.

We hereby offer to prepare a plat and descriptions, and conduct the necessary field surveys, of
the proposed right-of-way acquisitions for the reconstruction of Ogden Alley, for a fee of sixty-five
hundred (6500) dollars. We are prepared to begin the work within fifteen (15) days of authorization
to proceed (weather permitting), and the work should be completed within thirty (30) days of
commencement. Any additional services would be billed according to our current hourly fee
schedule. Please advise if the fee or timing is a problem and we will try to accommodate you.

Again, thank you for your consideration of our firm for this project. Should you have any
questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,
" Terra Surveying Services LLC

i

Carl E. Tur%r Jr,, RL.S.

Gahanna P.O. # . Authorized this _ ‘ day of ’ , 2002,

By:...

Signature N o ] " Printed Name & Title
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Carl E. Turner, Jr. 238 Academy Woods Drive (614) 471-0663
Professional Surveyor Gahanna, Ohio 43230-2184 Fax: 471~Q§77 L




